Debra Thompson '

From: _ sam hoschar <hoschars68@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, August 14, 2020 11:24 AM

To: Debra Thompson

Subject: Fwd: FW: speeding on 13 block of Howkan ST.

To the city of Petersburg council and others | sam Hoschar and residents of Howkan street would like to see speed
bumps installed and the speed limit dropped and fully enforced to the fullest extent of the law. Over the last four years
the traffic has gotten out of hand with speeding drivers | have purchased 4 slow children at play signs and they have
been destroyed by the people who don’t live there. On Saturday the gth | observed a black 4 door dodge pick up going at
least 50 MPH | was outside but by the time it took me to stand up and look the truck was most of the way to the corner
and | could not get a plate number. This concerns me so as | have two girls who live with me ages 9 and 7 now they are
afraid to ride their bikes because of fast drivers in the area . Please look into this mater and come up with a solution

hefore someone is hurt or killed. Thank you

Sam Hoschar

Motor Pool Foreman

Petersburg Borough
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